
More webinars from Macmillan authors and ELT experts coming soon.  
Check the schedule in early April at www.macmillanenglish.com/webinars 

Unsure about how the recent updates to the CEFR affect you? 

Macmillan Education is happy to bring you The Spotlight Webinar Series, delivered by leading 
educational experts. The sessions will look at the recent revisions and refinements of the CEFR 
and also offer practical tips and activities for use in the classroom. 

Hosted by Brian North, this webinar will introduce the recently published CEFR  
(Common European Framework of Reference for Languages) Companion Volume with 
New Descriptors (CEFR/CV). Brian will explain the implications for teaching and learning 
of the shift towards an ‘action-oriented approach’ embodied in the changes, as well as 
the concepts of interaction and mediation.

Brian North is a researcher in language education who has 
collaborated extensively with international organisations, particularly 
the Council of Europe. He co-authored the CEFR itself, and recently 
coordinated the 2013–17 project that produced the CEFR Companion 
Volume with New Descriptors.

REGISTER NOW!

Webinar 1:	 Introducing the CEFR Companion Volume:
                		  What’s new from a teacher’s point of view?

Date:	 Tuesday 13th March 2018 
Time:	04:00 PM - 05:00 PM GMT 			       Check your local time:

Daniela Clarke
Productive Skills  

with Teens

Carol Read
Intercultural Competence  

with Children 

Tim Goodier
CEFR for Young 

Learners

 Lindsay Warwick
Receptive Skills  

with Adults

www.macmillanenglish.com/webinars/spotlightcefr/
https://events-emea1.adobeconnect.com/content/connect/c1/2030106885/en/events/event/private/2717920363/2739105158/event_landing.html?sco-id=2738867684&campaign-id=#

